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Dear Phil, 

Re: Permit Reference number 025                                                                                                  
Environmental Protection Act 1990                                                                   
Pollution Prevention and Control (England and Wales) Regulations 2000 

Thank you for the application to surrender your permit for a zinc and zinc alloy process, which 
was received on 28th March 2008. I can confirm that this department is satisfied with the 
application and verify that the whole permit, reference number 025, was surrendered on 1st April 
2008.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information. 

Yours sincerely 

Angela Hands 
Environmental Health Officer  

                   

Director of City Services 
Steven L Pickering 
Head of Service 
Andy Vaughan 
Head of Street Services and Public 
Protection 
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